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Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Nlinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re:  Project No. 17-012, Meadowbrook Manor
of Geneva

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please accept the enclosed support letter from Kevin R. Burns, Mayor, City of Geneva for the
above referenced project.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

John P. Kniery
Health Care Consultant
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ph: 630-232-7494
fx: 630-232-1494
mayorburns@geneva.il.us

Kevin R. Burns
Mayor

City of Geneva
Office of the Mayor
22 South First Street

Geneva, IL 60134

December 1, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery,

I would like to express my support for Meadowbrook Manor’s application for a Certificate of Need to
establish a 150 bed long-term care skilled nursing facility to be located north of Keslinger Road and west
of Randall Road in Geneva, Kane County, [ilinois.

I believe that Meadowbrook Manor is very important to the Geneva area. This project will not only provide
progressive services such as dementia care, dialysis and several types of therapy to the senior population,
but it will also bring new jobs to the community.

Geographically, the location will be ideal for some of the elderly who live in the area of St. Charles, Geneva,
Batavia and the northern area. With excellent proximity to Delnor Hospital, this project will provide
outstanding services to residents of this community. I believe that the new Meadowbrook Manor in Geneva
will follow in the footsteps of its sister facilities in providing the utmost supportive and compassionate care
for their clients.

Thank you so much for considering Meadowbrook Manor and I wish them all the best and offer our support
in their endeavor.




